
 

 

A few things to note: 

Kids in grade 1 – 5 come back on Tuesday, September 5 at 9:00 and are here until 9:30 only.  Children 

in grades 1 – 5 return to their old classroom (regardless of the teacher in the room that morning)  New 

children report to the library.   

Kindergarten children arrive at 9:30 until about 10:00  

 

Kids in grades 1 – 5 will be in their old “last year” classrooms or in a temporary new classroom for 

Wednesday through Friday.  These are temporary classroom assignments for the first week only. 

Kindergarten children are on a separate schedule and have a different gradual entry format already 

communicated to parents. 

 

Don’t bring their new school supplies during the first week.  We do not expect to have children in the 

new classrooms until Monday September 11 

DO BRING a pencil box/bag of old school supplies such as crayons, scissors, pencil crayons, felts, etc 

The weather forecast is for high temperatures so pack a water bottle, hat, sunscreen. 

 

Enjoy the last long weekend and see you next week.  See you Tuesday 

 

 

 


